## **Craft Farms Property Owners Association**

## July Insights

Craft Farms Property Owners Association Village Representatives and Alternates contact information may be found on the Craft Farms POA website <a href="https://www.craftfarmspoa.com">www.craftfarmspoa.com</a>.

Also, you may access Craft Farms POA Master Covenants, Architectural Requirements and Request Form on the website. Please remember to check Village Guidelines before beginning any exterior improvement at your property.

Pinehurst Village and Royal Glen Village entrance enhancements will begin in the next week or so.

The Gulf Coast is busy with guests visiting. Please note that if you have guests we ask that you do not park vehicles on our streets. This is stated in your covenants and restrictions that parking is not allowed overnight. Please respect our covenants. Letters will follow if not adhered to.

Also, yard debris needs to put on your curb NOT in the street. Please be conscious of this for your neighbors. We don't want our villages to look like we are not a respectable and responsible neighborhood.

Have A Great July!!

Craft Farms Board of Directors